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Dear Families of University Hill Secondary Students,   
  
I’m writing today to provide reassurance after a disturbing incident took place in the UBC area 
earlier today. As you may have learned through the news, a police incident occurred this 
morning. The situation was not on school property. The RCMP indicated that the situation was 
resolved with no impact to our school community.  
  
The safety and well-being of students and staff is always our top priority. While this incident did 
not directly impact the school, it may raise concerns or questions. Should you or your family 
need support in having those discussions, please reach out through the contact information 
above.     
  
Sincerely,   
 
Michelle Wood 
Principal 
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